

# Minutes



**Notton  
House**  
ACADEMY

<b>Date</b>	10/10/2021		
<b>Time</b>	10:11 PM		
<b>Place</b>	Common Room		
<b>Chaired by: Anton</b>		<b>Present: Mason, LDu, LNe, Obo, Cameron, JMs, CMa, Dad, PWo</b>	<b>Absent: BLe</b>
<b>Item</b>	<b>Topic</b>	<b>Notes</b>	<b>Action</b>
<b>1</b>	<b>Welcome</b>		
<b>2</b>	<b>Apologies from</b>	N/A	
<b>3</b>	<b>Last Minutes</b>	First meeting this year with new reps.	
<b>4</b>	<b>Group work</b>		
<b>A</b>	<b>Student Councillors application</b>	School council application forms acknowledged	
<b>B</b>	<b>Aim of student council</b>	Anton discussed why we have a student council, the UN convention on the rights of a child, what student councillors do.	Mission statement to be agreed.
<b>C</b>	<b>Roles within student council</b>	Discussed available roles and what they involve – Chair Person, Vice Chair Person, Secretary and Treasurers. School Council Members put themselves forward and we did a blind vote for each role.  Chair: JMS  Vice Chair: CMc; OBo; DTw  Treasurer: DAd (did not vote on this, but was the only one interested and stayed back to put himself forward).	Send out contracts to councillors to be agreed with MRe.
<b>D</b>	<b>PE premium fund</b>	This was discussed briefly; to be placed on the next agenda.	Get pupil voice on this
<b>5</b>	<b>Treasurer's Report</b>	N/A	
<b>6</b>	<b>AOB</b>	Student council badges	Anton to get out of car glove box!
<b>7</b>	<b>Next Meeting</b>	17 <sup>th</sup> November 2021	